
 
Head Office, Digital Banking Department 

 
                                                 Date: 20/07/2021 

 
Notice 

With reference to RBI Press Release: 2021-2022/530 dated 14/07/2021, 
 
The Reserve Bank of India (RBI) has imposed restrictions on Mastercard Asia / Pacific 
Pte. Ltd. (Mastercard) from on-boarding new domestic customers (debit, credit or 
prepaid) onto its card network from July 22, 2021. 
 
In order to comply with the directives issued by RBI, Bank has disabled the fresh 
issuance of new Debit, Credit and Prepaid cards affiliated to MasterCard from 
22/07/2021.  
 
However please note that the existing MasterCard Debit, Credit and Prepaid cards will 
continue to function till the expiry of the said card. Customers can avail RuPay cards 
and VISA cards from branches. 
 
 


